
In the name of Allah 

It is my immense pleasure to welcome you 

all to the Taiz University sponsored 2nd 

International Conference of 

Technology, Science and Administration 

– 2022 (2nd ICTSA -2022) cooperated with 

Sukhoi State Technical University of 

Gomel.  
ICTSA provides an opportunity for the meeting of International Researchers, 

Engineers, Scientists, and specialists in the various research and development fields of 

Engineering, Science, Technology and Administration.  

The conference offers a premise for global experts to gather and interact intensively 

on the topics of Medicine, Sciences, Electronics, Information and Communication 

Technology, Computer Science and Information Technology. 

I hope eminent speakers will cover the theme computation and innovation from 

different perspectives.  

I am privileged to say that this conference will definitely offer suitable solutions to the 

research issues. I am also most grateful to the supporting universities, which have provided 

support to this conference financially and technically, in spite of the present economic 

scenario. 

The success of this Conference is solely on the dedication and efforts of innumerable 

people who started working on the preparations for almost a year in many ways to make 

this Conference become a reality.  

Eventually I express my special thanks and appreciation to all. 

 

Prof. Dr. Abdulraqeeb Al-Samawi,  

Dean of Faculty of Education., Taiz University. 

Member of ICTSA Higher Advisory Committee.  


